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Blog Submissions:  news@gslcky.org

This Week at Good Shepherd May 12th, 2024  – May 18th, 2024 

       

Adult Bible Study

& Sunday School

8:45 am

Service - 10:00 am

 

Men’s Study

10:00 am

Elders’ – 5:00 pm

Council – 7:00 pm

AHG – 6:30 pm

Pastor’s Bible

Study – 7:00 pm

Sun. 12 Tues. 14 Wed. 15 Fri. 17 Sat. 18

 

  

Thurs. 16Mon. 13

5/12 New Hope Life Center - In honor of Mothers’ Day, we will have a service project to help New Hope Life Center, which 

we support as a congregation at our High Tea.  We will be collecting diapers (all sizes up to 2 yrs.) and/or money for 

diapers, sleepers, and baby wipes, to be given to New Hope.  If you would like to participate, please bring your 

donations to church the next couple Sundays and leave at the baby shower display. 

5/13 Church Office Closed – The office is closed on Monday, May 13th.  I will return on Tuesday.

5/19 Voters’ Meeting – Following the service.  To be addressed are elections and a proposal from the Home 

School Group that will potentially impact the configuration of the FLC.  A light snack will be provided.  Please try to 

attend.  

5/19 Sunday School – May 19th will be the last day of children’s Sunday School until the Fall.  

6/1 The Annual Cross the Bridge for Life – Held on Saturday, June 1, 2024.  The event will take place at the festival 

grounds on the river next to the Purple People Bridge starting at 10:00 a.m.  This event is a wonderful opportunity for 

you to stand up for the sanctity of all human life in a peaceful, prayerful, family-friendly event.  Visit the website, 

www.crossthebridgeforlife.org for additional information.

Women’s Bible 

Study – 9:30 am

Christ for Kids

4:30 pm

Trail Life 

 6:30 pm

Sundays

Adult Bible Study – 8:45 am

Led by Pastor Poynter in the FLC

Women’s Bible Study – 

8:45 am - Duchow Room
Tuesdays

 Women’s Study

9:30 a.m.

Current  Weekly Bible Studies 

Thursdays

Pastor’s Study

Thursdays - Revelation

7:00 pm

[Pastor’s Office Hours:  Weds. 1:30 pm – 7:00 pm; Thurs. 1:30 – 7:00 pm]

Mondays

Men’s Bible Study

10:00 am

http://www.goodshepherdlutheranky.org/
mailto:masappoynter@reagan.com
mailto:news@gslcky.org
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjU8LrJyeHNAhWQZiYKHRiaDxUQjRwIBw&url=http://www.goodshepherdluth.com/Contact-US.html&bvm=bv.126130881,d.eWE&psig=AFQjCNF8JfRH4vnnPpjsERJ6x3vozm-0iw&ust=1467988502858403


Attendance Last  Week

Total – 74

13th Month Campaign ‘22-’26

Goal to Date:      $60,000.00

Given To Date:   $33,470.35

Goal 2026:        $100,000.00

March 2024 Giving

 

General Fund:   $46,152.31

Budgeted:          $22,183.33

Year-to-Date:    $95,912.67

YTD Budgeted: $66,658.33

March  2024 Expenses

General Fund:   $34,910.64

Budgeted:          $22,191.51

Year-to-Date:     $86,595.71

YTD Budgeted:  $66,574.51

For Electronic Giving:  

   gslcky.org/give

    

       

          

Good Shepherd 
Prayer Requests

For Strength and Healing:

Louann Gawura, Andy’s Aunt

Fran Robyler, Friend of Russell Loesch

Jim Herr

Glen Juergens, Keith’s brother

Craig Twietmeyer, Keith Juergens’ cousin

Dorothy Ruschau, Keith Juergen’s sister

Cassie Molina

If you have prayer concerns you would like listed in the weekly Voice or sent to the 

congregation’s prayer team, please contact Lynn Mitchell in the church office at 

secretary@gslcky.org with the following information.  

• First and last name of the individual needing prayer.

• Relationship to the requestor

• The issue of concern

• The amount of information which may be disclosed in the Voice or to the prayer team.

Strength and healing prayers will be listed in the Voice for two weeks; although continued 

prayers may be requested.  Long-term cancer prayers will be listed continually until the 

need ends.

Our Servants This Week

Acolyte: Will Vonderlage

Lead Worship Asst.: Glen Leavens

Greeter: Becky Aragon

Reader: Becky Aragon

Usher: Mark Aragon

Altar Care: Jenn Ostermeier

Refuse Duty: Dave Wissler

Offering Counters: Leroy R. & Billy M.

Audio/Visual: Bill Shaw

Our Servants Next Week

Acolyte: Lily Bovais

Lead Worship Asst.: David Smith

Greeter: Marlis Norton

Reader: Marlis Norton

Usher: Barb Barvincak

Altar Care: Jenn Ostermeier

Refuse Duty: Jim Harrigan

Offering Counters: Lisa Brown

Audio/Visual: Marc Vonderlage

Those dealing with cancer :

Frank Giglio, Kathy Nielsen’s father

Scott Buffa, Allison Shaw’s brother

Pastor John Suguitan.

Butch Ried, Kim Leavens’ father

Mark Twietmeyer, Keith Juergens’ cousin

1 Peter 4:10 – “As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, as good stewards of God’s varied grace.”  

The grace, the gifts, the blessings—they are all from God.  We are to use them as stewards, not as owners.  That means 

we should seek to use them in the way the Owner wants them used.  So, we listen to His Word, pray for His wisdom and 

receive His grace.

This week’s altar flowers are given to the 

glory of God by Joe & Barb Barvincak in honor of 

Alesha’s birthday.  (Their daughter-in-law)

Altar Flowers

                                                         

Scripture Readings 

for Next Week:     

Genesis 11:1-9

Acts 2:1-21

John 14:23-31

Birthdays:  Tammy Vaughan (12)   Alain Duane (13)  

 Brittany Vonderlage (18)
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